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#&”EESABAT Turkmenistan Participated in the First TIKGE Meeting

Teachers and students of the Academy of Public Administration of Turkmenistan are on a
working visit to Ankara. On the first day of their stay in the capital of Turkey, the delegation
of the republic took part in the first meeting of the Institute for Human Resources
Development of the Turkic World (TIKGE) under the auspices of the OTG. This was reported
by the electronic newspaper “Turkmenistan: Golden Age.”

The event was also attended by representatives of the academies of public administration
and state governance of Kyrgyzstan and Uzbekistan. In addition, guests from the three
Central Asian republics visited museums and iconic landmarks of Istanbul, including the
Hagia Sophia Mosque, the “Blue Mosque” Sultanahmet, and the Topkapi Palace.

Moreover, during the trip to Turkey, representatives of the Academy of Public
Administration of Turkmenistan will attend a series of lectures on topics such as human
resource management, climate change, and the cultural and economic prospects of Turkey.
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